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Glendale, NY (April 14, 2014) – Senator Joseph P. Addabbo Jr. joined with Assemblyman Michael Miller and
members of the Glendale community to welcome in the new L&A Deli, owned by long time resident Lou Lambros and
his family.

“The Lambros family is an example of what makes this community great. Family businesses have kept

Glendale, and many Queens communities, alive for years and it’s their commitment that makes this area

such a vibrant, unique place to live,” Senator Addabbo said.

“We need to continue to fight for local stores such as this one, so our neighbors can maintain the quality of

life they deserve. I look forward to many more sandwiches fom L&A Deli and thank you to the Lambros

family for making it possible.”


